Ibraham, Sabreena

SECTION 2 COUNCIL CORRESPONDENCE (2017.06.08)

Planning & Development Committee (2017.06.27)

City Manager

Deputy City Manager Dir. Planning and Building

From: Wong, Elaine
Sent: June-05-17 11:45 AM

To: Clerks
Subject: FW: Housing

-----Original Message-----

From: Marianne Fuller Sent: June-02-17 5:54 PM

To: Mayor

Subject: Housing

Dear Mayor and council

As we all know housing is in great demand in this area.

Why not encourage lane houses and suites?

These are cheap and efficient use of land and perhaps could be encouraged with tax breaks, construction loans or other such devices.

It should be a win win for everyone who understands the need.

Thanks for your consideration Marianne Fuller